
Dear Council Members,

NOAA General Counsel, Alaska Section, has examined the Council's draft agenda for recusal 
issues for the March 8, 2019, Council Teleconference Meeting to approve final OFLs and 
ABCs for Norton Sound Red King Crab. 

The final action listed under the B1 agenda item is not a "Council decision" as that term is 
defined at 50 C.F.R. 600.235(a). Therefore no recusal determinations are required.

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like more information.  

Thank you, 

Maura 

‐‐

Maura Sullivan

Chief, Alaska SecƟon
NOAA Office of General Counsel

U.S. Department of Commerce

P.O. Box 21109

Juneau, AK 99802

907‐586‐7328 (direct)

907‐586‐7263 (facsimile)

hƩp://www.fakr.noaa.gov/
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